
 

TOWN OF NEW DURHAM 

CONSERVATION 

COMMISSION 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

    TUESDAY, JULY 29, 2014      

  7:00 PM @ NEW DURHAM TOWN HALL 

 

                (Recessed From 24 June 2014)                  

 
You are hereby notified that the Conservation Commission, pursuant to RSA 36-A:4 

and RSA 36-A:5-II, will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday July 29, 2014 at 7:00 pm 

at the New Durham Town Hall. The purpose of the hearing is to discuss acquiring a 

secondary executory interest in the Thompson Conservation Easement and expending 

$5,000 from the Conservation Fund to Moose Mountain Regional Greenways. Moose 

Mountain Regional Greenways will be the primary easement holder. The property in 

question is (Map 269 Lot 007) and is located off Meaderboro Road 

 

The public is welcome to attend. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Posted 6/26/2014 

Amy Smith 

 

 

               

 

Town Hall PO Box 207  .  4 Main Street New Durham, NH 03855-0207  .  603-859-7171 


